
                                   

March 8, 2018 

Dear Parents: 

Parent Teacher Interviews are scheduled for Tuesday, March 20th and Wednesday, March 21st, 2018.  The School 
Interviews booking system is now open for you to book your time slot on-line.  Please go to: 

www.schoolbookings.net 

Enter Event Code: hy4df 

Please note:   Availability of teachers and interview lengths/formats vary. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office at 780-467-7972.          

                                                                                                                                                                         Thank you.                                                                                                                                                                  
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